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18 November 2014
IF ASKED

On 18 November 2014 HMIC published its report resulting from an inspection of the arrangements that police forces have in place for Crime Data Integrity.    
In response to the HMIC report Police and Crime Commissioner, Richard Rhodes, said: “I welcome the HMIC’s inspection of Cumbria Constabulary’s Crime Data Integrity.

“The HMIC report makes some clear recommendations about how Cumbria needs to improve within the next six months and in particular  will seek to emulate national best practice in the running of its Central Public Protection referral unit (PPU) where a triage approach has been adopted.
“I was particularly pleased to see that HMIC found the constabulary to have a strong victim-centred approach where high levels of empathy were displayed towards the victims in the work of the force’s single point of contact (SPOC).

“In terms of action already taken to date , through priorities identified in the Police and Crime Plan, a multi- agency out of court disposals scrutiny panel is in place to independently review cases that have been resolved by use of an out of court disposal. 
“I will be asking the Chief Constable to report on progress in these areas at the monthly Executive Board meetings.”

Deputy Chief Constable Michelle Skeer said: “The Constabulary welcomes the results of the latest inspection into crime data integrity. The report not only recognises our strengths and good practice but provides a review of how our current processes could be improved.

“Two of the nine recommendations made by HMIC have been implemented with immediate effect and we hope to see the benefits of these improved processes.

“We will look to address the recommendations that have resulted from the inspection and continue to reinforce the importance of ethical crime recording to our officers and staff.”

Ends
Editors’ note:
Further information: 
Gill Shearer, Cumbria Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 01768 217101 or Gillian.shearer@cumbria.police.uk
CUMBRIA OFFICE OF THE POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER
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